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INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

DATE: April 6, 2016 

TO: Andrew DeGraca, Manager, Water Quality Bureau 

Attention: Grace Kay, Policy and Government Affairs 

FROM: Irina P. Torrey, AlCP, Manager 

SUBJECT: Proposed Cross Connection Controls Ordinance Amendment 

The Bureau of Environmental Management has consulted the San Francisco 

Planning Department Environmental Planning Division regarding the proposed 

amendment to the Cross Connection Controls Ordinance to be introduced at 

the Board of Supervisors. 

The Environmental Planning Division has advised the S F P U C that approval of 

the proposed Ordinance Amendment by the Board of Supervisors would not 

constitute a "project" under C E Q A , pursuant to Sections 15378 and 15060(c)(2) 

of the C E Q A Guidelines, since it would not result in a physical change to the 

environment. 

Thank you for consulting the Bureau of Environmental Management. 
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